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	A Great Success!
	


Dear Parents,
I’m delighted to say that our Art Exhibition was a great success, giving the children a wonderful opportunity to see their pictures professionally displayed and the school a chance to raise valuable funds. Congratulations to all the children for their fantastic effort – I’m sure you’ll agree that they should feel very proud of the artwork they produced.
If you were unable to attend the exhibition, there is still an opportunity to view & purchase your child’s artwork. Simply call in to the school office any day until 10am Tuesday 3rd of July 2018

Once again, thanks to all the children for their hard work and thank you parents for supporting this event.
Yours faithfully

Head Teacher
